
Flying 
the Flag

When you are shooting on the outdoor range you MUST take the flag 
(windsock) with you, and ensure that it is flying for the duration of your 
shooting.  When you finish, if you are the last one on the field, remove the 
flag and replace it in the clubhouse.

The flag is stored in the entrance lobby.  The poles slot into each other, and 
the ends are colour coded - so just match the colours as you put it together.  
If you are unsure how it works - please let me know and we can arrange a 
demonstration.

The flag then slots into the tube on the fence post by the entrance to the 
range.

Any questions - please contact me  secretary@wellscityarchers.com
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